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August 31, 2015

Adams County News and Information
Adams County to Participate in Reverse Vendor Trade Show

Adams County’s Purchasing Department will participate in a reverse vendor trade show hosted 
by the Rocky Mountain Governmental Purchasing Association on Friday, Sept. 11, 2015 at the 
Denver Police Protective Association (PPA) Center, 2105 Decatur Street, Denver (just north of 
Sports Authority Field at Mile High and west of I-25). This event is an opportunity for one-on-
one time between vendors and public purchasing professionals under one roof during two 
sessions: 1–2:30 p.m. and 3–4:30 p.m. 

A reverse trade show is the opposite of a regular trade show. For this unique event, exhibitors 
will be comprised of purchasing division representatives from various public entities in Colorado
and Wyoming. Visitors will be prospective vendors who wish to conduct business with 
governmental organizations.

The event will be an informal atmosphere where participants have the opportunity to present 
information about their products and services to governmental purchasing agents. Vendors can 
pick up applications, bid listings, and obtain contact information.

“There are a lot of fantastic companies and small businesses we are not doing business with yet,”
said Adams County Purchasing Manager Kim Roland. “Hopefully we can begin a dialogue to 
ensure they are a part of our bidding and purchasing process going forward.”

Registration and additional information can be found at www.rmgpa.org under upcoming events.
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